
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Cheyenne Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO), City of Cheyenne, and 
Ayres Associates are embarking on a design process to improve Evers 
Boulevard, from Bishop Boulevard to Brittany Drive.   
 

Project Goals: 

   

 Address drainage concerns 

 Safely accommodate all users: pedestrians, bicyclists, and vehicles 

 Provide a welcoming gateway to the Western Hills neighborhood 

 Design the corridor to address the specific needs of the residents and 
users of this roadway  

 Develop a solid conceptual plan for this corridor which can be used as a 
foundation for the engineering design necessary for the reconstruction of 
Evers Boulevard, a project which is on the 5th Penny Sales Tax ballot 
(election November 4, 2014). 

 
On Saturday, September 13th, you are invited to meet the planning and design 
team while they walk along the corridor to interact with the residents.  The team is 
just beginning the planning process and wants to listen to ideas, needs and 
concerns that you may have, as well as to identify specific features that may 
present opportunities or challenges to design solutions.   
 

Corridor Walk September 13th, 2014           Beginning at 9:00 am  
The walk will begin on the south end of Evers Boulevard at Bishop Boulevard and 
continue north to Brittany Drive. The team will be knocking on the door of any 
home with property along Evers Boulevard. 
 
Please share this letter with other members of the community who do not have 
frontage on Evers Boulevard, but are interested in helping with this planning effort.   
 
If you are unavailable to meet with us during the corridor walk, but would like to 
provide input, please contact: 
   

Ayres Associates 
(307) 634-9888  ext. 3593 (Darci Hendon) 

ext. 3594 (Samantha Campbell) 
   

-OR- send e-mail comments to HendonD@AyresAssociates.com 
 

  

EVERS 

BOULEVARD 
CORRIDOR 

WALK 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO VISITING WITH YOU! 


